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A-pril 13, 1933.

Am G. Grunes, Esq
Box 13, Winchester, Ohio.

Dear Sir,

Let me acknowledge your letter of 

April 10th, In which you enquire whether there 

are likely to be any vacancies In the Social Science 

Departments or in the Department of Spanish next 

session at this university.

I regret that our staff le complete, 

and that. In common with a great many other 

Institutions, we are cutting down rather than 

taking on any new members.

Yours faithfully,

Prlnclpa1

I
;v::

. fF


